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ST. LUCIE COUNTY

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

John Bruhn, Chairman ‘ District 1
Frannie Hutchinson, Vice Chairwoman District 4
Doug Coward District 2
Paula Lewis District 3
Cliff Barnes District 5

Doug Anderson, County Administrator
Robert Bradshaw, Assistant County Administrator

Office of Management and Budget
Harvey Lincoln, Budget Manager
Marie Gouin, Principal Budget Analyst
Gary Perdew, Senior Budget Analyst
Maureen Decker, Budget Analyst
Maria Gomievicz, Budget Analyst

TaWonna Lee, Budget Technician
Suzanne Antonetti, Administrative Secretary
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GOVERNMENT FINANCE OFFICERS ASSOCIATION

Distinguished
Budget Presentation
Award

PRESENTED TO
St. Lucie County,
- Florida

For the Fiscal Year Beginning
October 1, 1998
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The Government Finance Officers Association

of the United States and Canada

presents this

CERTIFICATE OF RECOGNITION FOR BUDGET PREPARATION

to:

Office of Management and Budget

St. Lucie County, Florida

The Government Finance Officers Association of the The Certificate of Recognition for Budget Preparation is presented by the Government
United States and Canada (GFOA) presented a Finance Officers Association to those individuals who have been insirumental in their
Distinguished Budget Presentation Award to St. Lucie government unif achieving a Distinguished Budget Presentation Award. The Distinguished
. % ’ Budgei Presemtation Award, which is the highesi award in governmenial budgeting, is
County, Florida for its annual budget for the fiscal ! j
beginn?r;g et rd“ %e ort °mlsca ye‘a; presented to those government units whose budgets are judged lo adhere to program
s . 1n oraer to receive this award, standards. -

a governmental unit must publish a budget document that

meets program criteria as a policy document, as an
operations guide, as a financial plan, and as a Executive Director p{ 54%

communications device,

This award is valid for a period of one year only. We

believe our current budget continues to conform to Rate
program requirements, and we are submitting it to GFOA

to determine its eligibility for another award.

August 16, 1999




